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COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA

Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services

PO Box 1163, Richmond, Virginia 23218

Phone: 804/786-3501 ● fax: 804/371-2945 ● Hearing Impaired: 800/828-1120

www.vdacs.virginia.gov

TO: Commonwealth of Virginia, State Agency Directors
FROM:  Matthew J. Lohr, Commissioner, Virginia Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services
DATE:  February 15, 2012
SUBJECT:  VDACS Food Safety Inspectors
An important aspect of response efforts across the Commonwealth involves notification of VDACS food safety inspectors by state agency and locality first responders when food product is involved in accidents or other emergency response situations. In support of ensuring that VDACS is notified of these responses, VDACS is requesting that all Commonwealth state agencies and localities notify the Virginia Emergency Operations Center (VEOC) at (804) 674-2400 when food product is involved in their responses and they will in turn notify VDACS to deploy a food safety inspector to the response scene. 

This serves a two-fold purpose, it takes responsibility off of other responding entities in regards to rendering and disposing food product that is no longer safe for consumption, and more importantly, it places that part of the response in the hands of those trained in food safety response.  This helps VDACS and the Commonwealth as a whole to ensure that our food supply remains safe and secure by preventing unsafe food product from re-entering the food supply. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter, and please let me know if you have any questions or concerns,
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